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TOWN OF NEW DURHAM
Zoning Board of Adjustment

PUBLIC NOTICE

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 6, 2012 @ 7 PM @
Public Library

MULLEN VARIANCE APPLICATION

You are hereby notified that an Acceptance and Public Hearing will be held by the
New Durham Zoning Board of Adjustment at 7:00 PM on Wednesday, June 6,
2012 at the New Durham Public Library. The meeting is regarding an application
to be submitted by Joe and Cheryl Mullen for a variance to Article XVII.F.2.c to
allow construction of a new house that uses 19+% of lot, instead of 15% allowed.
The site is on property located on 288 South Shore Road, (Tax Map 113, Lot 009)
in New Durham, New Hampshire.

The Public Hearing may be convened if the application is accepted as complete.

Posted 5/22/2012
David Allen, Land Use Administrator
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The Planning Board may enter into Non Public Session, if so voted, under the
Terms and Conditions of RSA 91-A:3 Il a ~ e and RSA 91-A:2 | c.
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